
The Golf Viewer 
GVE 

             Garbage Bags 

 

Bags may be purchased from 

Norma Alvarez 

2005 Trevino Dr 

956-330-2750 

$119.00 per roll of 50 

Make Checks payable to GVE 

Current Board Members 

 

John Jones President                   605-310-1230 

Dave Harmon  Vice Presi              715-470-0366    

Kathy Williams   Sec                      507-261-5781 

Dee Henry Treas.                          402-618-6701 

Norma Alvarez                               956-330-2750 

Chris Anderson                              515-238-8042 

Danna Hiner                                    573-873-5545 

                GVE Meetings 

 Tue Dec 5th 

At 10am is the activity meeting 

6pm park meeting 

 

https:golfviewestates.info 

GOLF VIEW PROPERTY OWNERS INC. 

GVE 

December 2023 

Merry Christmas 

 Saturday December 2nd at 

7:30am is our park break-

fast. Also, on Dec. 30th. 

 On Monday December 18 th is 

our golf cart parade. We will 

start lining up at the rec hall at 

5:30pm  

On Monday December 25 th we will 

have a Christmas dinner at the rec 

hall. Ham will be the main entrée. 

Coffee and water provided. Please 

bring a dish to share, your favorite 

beverage, and your own place setting. Social time 

is at noon and dinner will be served at 1pm. Sign-

up can be done on-line or on the sign-up sheet at 

the rec hall . 



  DECEMBER ANNIVERSARYS 

12-4 Rafael & Maria Reyes 

12-9 Tom & Pat Christy 

12-9 Tom & Debbie Lemen 

12-11 Larry & Jean Weinfurter 

12-16 Joe & Dena Millburg 

12-17 Dale & Susie Milefchik 

12-30 Dave & Janet Harmon 

 DECEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

12-7 Dale Milefchik 

12-7 Frieda Jackson 

12-11 Faye Allen 

12-12 Marie Weber 

12-13 Cindy Beasley 

12-15 Judy Cushman 

12-16 Rosie Prusa 

12-18 Gordie Rourke 

12-19 Rich Lowe 

12-21 Sherrill Heilman 

12-27 Jorge Garcia 

12-28 Francisco Gonzalez 

 
Welcome back Winter Texans!  We all are so happy 
you are back. 
December 5th will be our next Golf View Estates 
HOA meeting.  We will be voting on the boards pro-
posed plan for fixing our pool area. 
Our busy holiday season has begun.  There are nu-
merous events planned as well as two breakfasts for 
the month of December.  Please check the activity 
calendar for events. 
We are always in need of volunteers and do appreci-
ate all the help we receive.  
Merry Christmas to all. 
John Jones  

FESTIVAL OF TREES 2023 

Wednesday November 29th – Bake Sale 

Thursday November 30th – Salad Luncheon $8 pp 

Friday December 1st – Lindley Creek Christmas Show $10 pp 

Saturday December 2nd – GVE park breakfast at 7:30am 

Silent Auction of trees closes at noon 



 

  

 



 December 2023 Newsletter - Hello Friends and Neighbors of GVE. 

November is coming to a close pretty quick. A very nice breakfast was served on Veteran’s Day. 

Our Thanksgiving dinner at the rec hall was great. Four turkeys were made by Nice Tekautz and a lot of yummy dishes 

were brought by everyone who attended. A big thank you to all of you who came to help with set up and to all who-

helped with clean-up. Another big thank you to all who cooked and baked to make this dinner a success. 

Saturday the rec hall was decorated. Thank you to everyone who came and volunteered their time to help. It was amaz-

ing to see you show up and work together to get everything done and looking so beautiful. 

The 2 nd annual Festival of Trees event is going to start off this week with a bake sale on Wednesday November 29 th 

from 9am to 1pm. Thursday November 30 th at 11am is the delicious salad luncheon. We sure can use more donations 

for the  bake sale and salad luncheon. Friday December 1 st at 7pm Lindley Creek will perform their Christmas show. The 

first performance of the season will be here at GVE. Saturday December 2 nd at 7:30am is our park breakfast. Come sup-

port your park by attending some or all of these great events and also to view the beautiful Christmas trees that are up 

for a silent auction. Bidding for those trees will close at noon on Saturday December 2 nd . 

On Monday December 18 th is our golf cart parade. We will start lining up at the rec hall at 5:30pm and take off at 

6pm.Refreshments will be served in the rec hall after. Donations of your favorite treat would be appreciated for this. 

On Monday December 25 th we will have a Christmas dinner at the rec hall. Ham will be the main entrée. Coffee and-

water provided. Please bring a dish to share, your favorite beverage, and your own place setting. Social time is at noon 

and dinner will be served at 1pm. Sign-up can be done on-line or on the sign-up sheet at the rec hall starting 

December 5 th at the meeting. 

The other park breakfasts will be the last Saturday of December, January, and February. Mark your calendars. 

Don’t forget to start planning for our park rummage sale which is scheduled for Saturday January 20 th 2024.  

There is an Activity Committee meeting on Tuesday December 5 th at 10am and a very important park meeting at 6pm 

also on Tuesday December 5 th . 

We need volunteers to make our park events a success. Please consider donating some of your time and talents. If you 

are unable to volunteer, please be appreciative of the things that are done by your friends and neighbors.   

You can always contact me at 414-313– 5874 

Phyllis 

  

  

 

 

  

  


